
Glasgow Third Sector Interface Network update noted. 
 
11 There was submitted and noted a report by Lynn Lovelock, North West 
Glasgow Voluntary Sector Network (NWGVSN) providing and update on its work, 
advising 
 
(1) of the continued concerns with regards to youth engagement and the cost of 

living and food costs; 
 

(2) of the upcoming plans within the Whiteinch Centre, as detailed in the report; 
 
(3) that the family fun day had been rescheduled following it being postponed in 

June; 
 
(4) of the continued work that De’ils on Wheels community bike workshop had 

been doing within the community; and 
 
(5) of the work being carried out by DRC Youth project and North West 

Community Pantry. 
 
 


